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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

KIRKLAND) -- The Board of Commissioners of EvergreenHealth (King County Public Hospital District No. 2) 

has changed the start time of the Special Meeting on Wednesday, April 26, 2023 to 6:20 p.m. During the 

meeting it is anticipated that the Board will discuss community sentiment regarding plans to address 

hospital capacity needs. 

 

The public is invited to attend the meeting in Tan 100/101 in the Evergreen Surgery and Physicians Center, 

located adjacent to Evergreen Hospital Medical Center, 12040 NE 128th Street, Kirkland.  Free parking is 

available in the hospital parking garage.   

 

The meeting location meets Americans with Disability Act (“ADA”) standards concerning accessibility for 

individuals with disabilities. Individuals with specific requests for auxiliary aids or other accommodations to 

assist in their attendance may contact Candace Scairpon at 425-899-2667 no later than 24 hours before the 

start of the meeting.  Visitors are encouraged to wear masks when in public spaces in the building.  

 


